WEST LYNN PRIMARY SCHOOL

4th December 2020

Celebration Assembly

The Celebration Assemblies are now being done on Zoom linking up all the classrooms
to Ms. Borley so she can congratulate the children on all of the amazing things they
have done this week. The following children were awarded:

Behaviour Academic
Reception Bradley Oscar & Luca
Year One Cobie Elise & Harley
Year Two Alfie Alexis & Mason
Year Three Sam Freddie & Diya
Year Four Logan Mia & Lewis
Year Five Joe Melissa & Orijana
Year Six Ollie Spencer & Keelie

Well done to everyone this week.

So far we have raised £95.20
for Save the Children fund in
the Christmas Jumper Day
collection on Parent pay.

It’s not too late if you would
still like to contribute. Wear

your Xmas Jumper on
17th December.

el: 01553 772330 Email: office@westlynnprimary.co.uk
Governors of the school can be contacted : Chairofgov@Pwestlynnprimary.co.uk

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk




&q@ Fantastic Book Donation

Th|s week, The Kings Lynn Lions Club

’ gl donated four fantastic books to our school
which highlight the issue of Ocean Plastics.

The books aimed at all primary ages explore the dangers
to our ocean wildlife from the
plastics and other wastes left
in the seas. B
Our thanks go to The Lions Club ss=s
for this wonderful gift.
Thank youl!

LAST POST FOR CHRISTMAS CARDS THIS YEAR!

Final post this year will be at 3pm on Friday 11th

December. This will allow us to “quarantine” the
cards for a few days and then we will pass them
out. Once the deadline has passed we will not
be allowed to accept any further cards - we are
very sorry. Please remember to address them

correctly so they make it to the right person, and

then hand them to the class teacher:

To
Joe Bloggs Class G
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Well done!

On Monday and Tuesday some pupils from Class 5 were learning
about riding their bikes safely. They braved the cold, wet weather
and experienced riding their bikes on the roads near to the

school.
Congratulations to all nine who passed their "Bikeability level 2

cycle training”
Year 6

Year 6 joined primary schools throughout the trust yesterday to make a

recording that will be sold to help raise money for the NHS! They sang
“Sing a Little Joy” and their voices will join hundreds of other across the
trust. | can’t wait to hear it. Well done guys!




Reception Class have
been having the best
time changing the
original story of the
Three Little Pigs. Now
we have The Three
Little Rabbits and The
Big Bad Diplodocus!

on Dojo! Well done
Reception Class. Great

retelling.

Stay 2 metres away frum other parents and carers at school drop off and pick up
and follow the guidance given by your school

PROTECT OURSELVES. PROTECT OTHERS. PROTECT NORFOLK.



